


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER Reduction of Speed Limit 

to 30 MPH Beginning on County Road 714 at the Intersection of Broad Valley Road Headed 

East to the Intersection of County Road 714 and County Road 715 for All Roadway in the 

County Maintenance Program in Johnson County, Texas-Precinct 2

The Commissioners Court of Johnson County will conduct a Public Hearing for the 

purpose of receiving public comment and vote in regard to Reduction of Speed Limit to 30 

MPH Beginning on County Road 714 at the Intersection of Broad Valley Road Headed East 

to the Intersection of County Road 714 and County Road 715 for All Roadway in the County 

Maintenance Program in Johnson County, Texas-Precinct 2. The Public Hearing will be 

conducted on Monday, July 14, 2025 at 9:00 am, at the Johnson County Courthouse, 

Commissioners Court, Room 210, 2 North Main St., Cleburne, Texas 76033.
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